ELIZABETHTOWN

December 11, 2023

To whom it may concern:

Paul M. Mullins, Superintendent

Mr. Guy Wallace, Board Chair

Mrs. Kimbley Iman, Board Assistant Chair
Mrs. Heather Sharpensteen, Board Member
Mr. Paul Godfrey, Board Member

Mr. Wade Barnes, Board Member

The Elizabethtown Board of Education has approved Elizabethtown High School to have a

JROTC Program.

This item was passed with motion number
2023.

Signed:

Guy Wallace, Board Chairman

Paul M. Mullins, Superintendent

P: 270-765-6146 ® Paul.Mullins@etown.kyschools.us
F: 270-765-2158 il website: etown.kyschools.us

on Monday, December 11,

n 219 Helm Street
Elizabethtown, KY 42701



